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“25th Year Graduates’ Commendation 
Ceremony” organized by Eastern 
Mediterranean University (EMU) 
Alumni Communication and Career 
Research Directorate (MIKA) took 
place on Friday, 18 May 2018 at 17:00 
in Emu Rector’s Office Senate Hall. 
The event that brought all the 1993 
graduates together was attended by 
EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam, 
Vice Rector for International Affairs 

and Promotion Prof. Dr. Cem Tanova, 
EMU-MIKA Director Derviş Ekşici, 
many of EMU 1993 graduates and their 
loved ones. The event commenced 
with an introductory film about EMU 
followed by the graduate speeches.

“It’s a Privilege to Be a Member of 
EMU”
1993 graduates Civil Engineering 
Department graduate Şebnem Özal, 

Business Department graduates 
Ersun Kutup, Arzu Yılmabaşar 
and Ülker Tek took a pride in being 
EMU graduates by stating that the 
university has given them a lot with 
its international atmosphere and the 
successful academic staff. Moreover, 
the graduates expressed their feelings 
on how EMU helped them on their 
success journeys as well as their 
happiness regarding being a member of 

EMU family. Electrical and Electronic 
Engineering Department graduate 
Kenan Akseki’s mother Semra Akseki 
shared her feelings about EMU by 
saying that her son is always proud to 
be a graduate of EMU, an international 
university around the world and added 
that the education her son received 
at EMU has played a significant 
role on his professional life.>>p.2

The Eastern Mediterranean 
University (EMU) has recently added 
one more international academic 
collaboration to the existing ones. 
On Monday, the 21st of May 2018, 
EMU representatives led by Rector 
Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam travelled to 
Iran where they signed an Academic 
Collaboration Protocol with the 
Iran University of Medical Sciences 
(IUMS). Within the scope of the 
said protocol, the two universities 
will provide internship opportunities 
for students in the field of health 

sciences. The protocol will also allow 
IUMS Faculty of Dentistry students 
to receive the first two years of their 
education at EMU. Present at the 
protocol signature ceremony were 
EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam, 
Vice Rector for International Affairs 
and Promotion Prof. Dr. Cem Tanova, 
Vice Rector for Academic Affairs 
Prof. Dr. Hüseyin Özkaramanlı, 
Public Relations and Press Director 
(a.) Murat Aktuğralı and Vice Rector’s 
Office for International Affairs and 
Promotion personnel Aman Rassouli.

EMU HONOURED ITS 25th 
YEAR GRADUATES

NEW INTERNATIONAL 
COLLABORATION BY 
EMU IN THE FIELD OF 

HEALTH SCIENCES  
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“I Wish You a Successful Career”
During his speech in the 1993 
Graduates event, EMU Rector 
Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam mentioned 
how EMU has come a long way 
during these 25 years by saying; “I 
was a young academician in EMU 
when you were students in out 
university. Therefore, I was going 
through same things with you as an 
instructor. EMU’s primary goal was 

to integrate people with the outer 
world by raising quality individuals. 
Our university has raised precious 
students as you are, has helped you 
integrate with the outer world and 
therefore, created an environment 
for you where you benefitted the 
most and as a result, you took the 
necessary steps to be successful. 
With our quality education offered 
in our university, we have managed 

to be ranked in world lists within 
the last 3 years. Today, no other 
universities in the Turkish Republic 
of North Cyprus (TRNC) are on 
these lists. Another important point 
is our QS Stars. Our university 
has received 5 and 4 stars in terms 
of Quality Stars. We thank all our 
graduates who are here with us today 
and wish you a successful career”.
Following the opening speeches; 

EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet 
Osam, Vice Rector for International 
Affairs and Promotion Prof. Dr. 
Cem Tanova and EMU-MIKA 
Director Derviş Ekşici helped all 
the attending graduates to wear their 
gowns and presented medals. 1993 
graduates who attended the 25th Year 
Ceremony, fulfilled their longings 
and took many souvenir photographs.

EMU HONOURED ITS 25th 
YEAR GRADUATES
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The 9th Symposium on Turkish 
Cypriots who Left a Trace Behind 
organized by the Eastern Mediterranean 
University Center for Cyprus Studies 
(EMU-CCS) commenced with an 
opening ceremony which took place 
at the Rauf Raif Denktaş Culture 
and Congress Hall at 09:00 a.m. 
on Monday, the 21st of May 2018.

Before presentations, EMU Vice 
Rector for Administrative and 
Technical Affairs and EMU-CCS 
President Prof. Dr. Naciye Doratlı 
conveyed their thanks to the 
participants for their participations 
and gave brief information about 
EMU-CCS. Organized once every 
two years by EMU-CCS, the theme 
of this years’ event was  based on 
“Literature”. Prof. Dr. Doratlı stated 
that the symposium will focus on Harid 
Fedai, Ali Nesim, Filiz Naldöven, 
Fikret Demirağ, Kutlu Adalı, M. 
Taner Baybars and Kaya Çanca, 
who have important contributions 
to the Turkish Cypriot literature. 
Prof. Dr. Doratlı mentioned that the 
symposium will cover these valuable 
individuals’ life stories, struggles and 
societal contributions in great detail.
After the opening speech, in the 
first session of the symposium, 

Ismail Bozkurt made presentation 
on “The Three Important Figures of 
Turkish Cypriot Literature Who We 
Have Recently Lost (Harid Fedai, 
Ali Nesim ve Fikret Demirağ)”; 
Then, Ulus Irkad and Asst. Prof. Dr. 
Tayyibe Uç delivered presentations 
respectively titled “On Harid Fedai 
and Kutlu Adalı” and “Ölür İse 
Ten Ölür Canlar Ölesi Değil”.
In the second session, Assoc. 
Prof. Dr. Netice Yıldız delivered a 
presentation titled “My Childhood 
Memories with my Friend from Far 
Away Lands: Taner Baybars (1936-
2010)”, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Gürkan 
Gümüşatam and Asst. Prof. Dr. 
Emel Kaya delivered presentations 
respectively titled “Kutlu Adalı’s 
Observations on Turkish in Cypriot 
Villages” and “Dramatic Structure 
and Discourse of Kaya Çanca Poems”.
In the third session, Prof. Dr. Oğuz 
Karakartal, Dr. Emin Onuş and Hüseyin 
Ezilmez delivered presentations 
titled “Harid Fedai’s contributions to 
Turkish Cypriot Literature”, “About 
Harid Fedai’s ‘Lefke Sayıklamaları 
Destanı’ and “Social Critism in 
Filiz Naldöven’s ‘Köşede Durmak’ 
Play”, respectively. Prof. Dr. Ulvi 
Keser and Devran Akbayram also 
delivered a presentation titled “Nacak 

Newspaper and an Evaluation 
of Kutlu Adalı’s Vocabulary”. 
 
The presentations continued on 
May 22nd, as well
The symposium also continued on 22 
May 2018. The first session presented 
by Prof. Dr. Esra Karabacak and Aslı 
Piro, featured a presentation titled 
“Evaluating Language Philosophy 
in Ali Nesim’s Work”. Additionally, 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Şevket Öznur 
delivered a presentation titled 
“Innovations of Ali Nesim Hoca in 
Cypriot Turkish Literature”, Ceyhan 
Özyildiz’s presentation titled “An 
Examination on Ali Nesim’s stories 
titled ‘Olive Prisoners-1’ and ‘Olive 
Prisoners-2’, and Eralp Adanır’s 
presentation titled “Ali Nesim’s 
Philosophy Projections in book titled 
‘Discover the Beauties of Life’”.

In the second session, “A General 
View to the Poetry of Fikret Demirağ” 
by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Şevket Öznur, “An 
Approach in the Context of Cultural 
Literature of the Migrant Poet Taner 
Baybars Poem” by Prof. Dr. Metin 
Karadağ, “Folkloric Elements of Poems 
in the Book titled ‘Hüzün Ana’ written 
by Fikret Demirağ” by Asst. Assoc. 
Dr. Hatice Kayhan, and “Intertextual 

Components of Fikret Demirağ’s 
Poems” by Asst. Prof. Dr. Mihrican 
Aylanç were also be presented.

On the other hand, during the third 
session, which was also held on the 
same day, more presentations were 
delivered by Dr. Haluk Öner titled “The 
Childhood During the Days of Fikret 
Demirağ’s Poems”, by Asst. Prof. Dr. 
Selda Uygur titled “Mediterranean 
Love and Woman in Fikret Demirağ’s 
Poems”, by Prof. Dr. Ulvi Keser titled 
“A Cross-Sectional View of Fikret 
Demirağ’s Poems in the Context of the 
Mediterranean” and by Mehmet Kansu 
titled “About Fikret Demirağ”. The 
fourth session included Fatih Yalıner’s 
presentation titled “Filiz Naldöven’s 
Memorized Texture in Poetry 
Books”, Asst. Prof. Dr. Emel Kaya’s 
presentation titled “Language as the 
Existence Area in Filiz Naldöven’s 
Poetry” and Ulus Irkad’s presentation 
titled “About  Fikret Demirağ, 
Filiz Naldöven ve Kaya Çanca”.

A total of 26 presentations were 
delivered in 7 sessions. A statement 
from the center indicated that the 
presentations of entire symposium 
will later be collected in a book.

EMU-CCS’ 9th SYMPOSIUM ON TURKISH CYPRIOTS 
WHO LEFT A TRACE BEHIND IS COMPLETED 
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Eastern Mediterrenean University 
(EMU) Faculty of Pharmacy Student 
Senate (EMUPSS) organized the 4th 
Annual Congress with the theme of 
“Mosaic - Innovation over Business 
Association”. Founded in 2014 
and aiming to bring together the 
best pharmacists of the future, the 
4th Annual Congress of EMUPSS 
was enriched with various events 
attended by a large number of 
academics and students from home 
and abroad. The event, which was 
organized with the support of the 

Alumni Communication and Career 
Research Directorate (EMU - 
MİKA) and under the sponsorship 
of Famagusta Municipality and 
Pop-art Student Dormitory, started 
with the opening ceremony and 
seminars held at Rauf Raif Denktaş 
Culture and Congress Hall.
Vice Rector for EMU Student Affairs 
Dr. Prof. Halit Tanju Besler, Faculty 
of Pharmacy Dean Prof. Dr. Mustafa 
Fethi Şahin, vice deans, academic 
staff and EMUPSS members 
attended the opening ceremony.

“Over 100 Alumni”
EMUPSS President Miracle Ita 
Udokang, who delivered the 
opening speech of the Congress, 
noted that EMUPSS has reached 
300 members and that the senate 
continues to grow. Udokang 
expressed that they have come 
today thanks to the support of the 
EMU Faculty of Pharmacy and 
wished all participants to have a 
productive congress. EMU Faculty 
of Pharmacy Dean Prof. Dr. 
Mustafa Fethi Sahin also provided 

information about the history of 
pharmacy in his speech. Recalling 
that the faculty was established 
with 50 students in 2011 and noting 
that they have had more than 100 
graduates until today, Dr. Şahin 
emphasized that they provided 
training for the students from 
different countries in accordance 
with the “mosaic”, which is the 
theme of the congress. Professor 
Dr. Şahin thanked everyone who 
contributed to the organization.>>p.5

EMUPSS ORGANIZED  4th ANNUAL CONGRESS
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Various Events were Organized
After the presentations of Assoc. 
Prof. Dr. Halil Tekiner and Dr. Nico 
P. E. Vermeulen, the first day of the 
congress, which continued with 
the training of clinical talents and 
workshops, ended with a cocktail 
at Rauf Raif Denktas Culture and 
Congress Center at 19:30. On the 

second day of the congress, after 
the presentations given by Prof. Dr. 
Orhan Derman, Assoc. Prof. Dr. 
Beta Aycan and Prof. Dr. Rümeysa 
Demirdamar the congress continued 
with the patient counseling contest. 
Participants of the 4th Annual 
Congress of EMUPSS had a great 
time at the Gala Night held at İnciraltı 

Meze Restaurant. On the last day of 
the Congress, in the panel entitled 
“Facts and Errors in Pharmacy 
Education - A Global Perspective”, 
the honorary guests of the congress 
Prof. Dr. Janet P. Engle, Prof. Dr. 
Antonio Sanchez Pozo and Prof. 
Dr. Rumeysa Demirdamar delivered 
a presentation. After the award and 

certificate ceremony, beach activities 
commenced at 15:30. The activities 
entitled “Survival”, “2030 Collective 
Ideas”, “Festival Fire and Mingling” 
were organized. At the weekend, the 
participants, who visited Famagusta, 
Salamis Ruins and Girne, relieved 
their tiredness with a movie night.

EMUPSS ORGANIZED  4th ANNUAL CONGRESS

Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) Faculty of Communication, 
Department of Cinema and 
Television academic staff member 
Barçın Boğaç participated in the 
production stages and run the 

local coordination of the Swiss 
public broadcast organization 
Radiotelevisione Svizzera’s (RSI 
Swiss) documentary filmed in 
Nicosia, Famagusta and Pile. For the 
documentary that was produced for 

the Swiss State Television that has 
been broadcasting since 1931 Boğaç 
worked together with journalist and 
documentary producer Gilberto 
Mastromatteo and Massimo Lauria. 

The documentary focused on the 
political situation in Cyprus and its 
division as well as telling the stories 
of different people and locations 
in Cyprus’ current conjuncture.

“Stories Should See the Value 
They Deserve”
EMU academic staff member 
Barçın Boğaç who also provided 
local coordination for the Italian 
documentary crew stated: “Many 
stories containing sincerity and 
positive values are hidden all over 
the island. We are trying to uncover 
and show the world these stories with 
the help of international contacts so 
that they see the value they deserve.”

Boğaç who was recently involved in 
the Cyprus leg of the documentary 
series from New Zealand’s 
prestigious production company 
Razor Films emphasized that 
he is proud to be a part of this 
project that will be screened in 
Switzerland and all over the world 
as it will play an important role in 
introducing the Turkish Republic 
of Northern Cyprus to the world.

EMU FACULTY OF COMMUNICATION ACADEMIC STAFF 
MEMBER BARÇIN BOĞAÇ CONTRIBUTES TO SWISS 

DOCUMENTARY PROJECT
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The series of seminars organized by 
the Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) Faculty of Architecture 
and INTBAU Cyprus, a regional 
organization of the International 
Network of Traditional Building, 
Architecture and Urbanism, 
continuing its activities on the island 
since 2010, have been completed.

In the seminar, which is the third of the 
Cultural Heritage Series, the topics 
which are titled “Common Heritage, 
Acheiropoietos Monastery”, “Ankara 
University Mustafa V. Koç Research 
Center, Contributions to Maritime 
Archaeology and Cultural Miracle”, 
and “Effects of Ecotourism on 
Traditional Architecture; Bağlıköy 

- Ambelikou” were discussed in 
the seminars with the participation 
of a large number of students, 
research assistants and academic 
staff of the Faculty of Architecture. 

Data Analysis 
A series of presentations by Prof. Dr. 
Vasıf Şahoğlu from Ankara University, 
Assist. Prof. Dr. Makbule Oktay 
from Lefke European University, 
Assist. Prof. Dr.  Alessandro Camiz 
from Girne American University 
were held as part of the event. 
Assist. Prof. Dr. Makbule Oktay 
handled the effects of ecotourism on 
traditional architectural influences 
in the context of cause-effect and 

investigated Bağlıköy-Ambelikou 
in an in-depth manner. Assist. Prof. 
Dr. Oktay highlighted the values that 
Bağlıköy-Ambelikou gained or lost 
to the cities, gave examples on the 
research and projects carried out in 
this region and evaluated the results.

Archeological Findings Presented
Professor Dr. Vasıf Şahoğlu 
emphasized how important cultural 
heritage is and contributed to the 
study of the important archaeological 
findings which they obtained and 
brought out in various places from 
underwater excavation studies 
conducted by Mustafa V. Koç 
Research Center at Ankara University. 

Assist. Prof. Dr. Alessandro Camiz 
explained the documentation, digital 
survey studies, damage analysis 
and design stages for restoration 
which they made. Assist. Prof. Dr. 
Alessandro Camiz gave detailed 
information on how and why 
they applied specific techniques 
and analysis processes, and how 
they evaluated what they wanted 
and could achieve as a result.

After his closing speech, EMU 
Faculty of Architecture Dean Prof. 
Dr. Özgür Dinçyürek presented the 
speakers certificates and posters of 
the activity after he thanked them 
for the information they gave in 
the context of cultural heritage.

EMU FACULTY OF ARCHITECTURE AND INTBAU 
JOINT SEMINARS HAVE BEEN COMPLETED
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Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) Dr. Fazıl Küçük Medicine 
Faculty students successfully 

represented EMU at the 18th 
National Marmara University 
Medicine Students Congress in 

Istanbul, where they presented their 
research studies conducted within 
the 2017-2018 Academic Year.

EMU Fazıl Küçük Faculty of 
Medicine 2nd year student Moomen 
Ashraf Hassan presented his 
work which took place under the 
advisorship of faculty member 
Assist.  Prof.  Dr.  N.  İlke Akçay.  The 
research project titled “Shisha Use: A 
Cross-Sectional Study on Prevalence, 
Awareness and Contributing Factors 
among University Students in 
Northern Cyprus” received the 
second prize in Observational Oral 
Presentations.  Another project 
presented by Ahmed Nazim Canatan, 
titled “A Cross-Sectional Study on 
the Attitudes of Students of Eastern 

Mediterranean University on Animal 
Experiments”, which was conducted 
under the consultancy of faculty 
member Dr. Berfu Çerçi Öngün, 
investigated the opinions of university 
students towards animal experiments. 
The said research was granted the 
second place in Poster Presentations 
on Society and Health Determinants.

The Dr. Fazıl Küçük Faculty of 
Medicine students who attended 
the congress through the support 
of EMU Rector’s Office stated that 
they are happy to have received 
an award and to be at the Marmara 
University Faculty of Medicine, 
where they will be continuing with 
the second phase of their studies.

A blood donation campaign 
was organized by the Eastern 
Mediterranean University (EMU) 
Health Sciences Faculty, Department 
of Nursing in collaboration with the 
Turkish Cypriot Red Crescent Society. 
Attendance was high at the EMU 
Faculty of Health Sciences event that 
took place outside of La Piron Café.
The event was organized by 

Department of Nursing final year 
students under the counselling of 
academic staff members Sinem 
Dağ, Meltem Altınışık and Bedia 
Uysal within the scope of their 
Public Health Nursing course. At 
the end of the event, a total of 44 
units of blood were handed over to 
the Nicosia Dr. Burhan Nalbantoğlu 
State Hospital Blood Bank.

MEDICINE PROGRAM STUDENTS REPRESENT EMU 
AT THE 18th NATIONAL MARMARA UNIVERSITY 

MEDICINE STUDENTS CONGRESS

EMU FACULTY OF HEALTH 
SCIENCES DEPARTMENT OF 

NURSING ORGANIZES BLOOD 
DONATION CAMPAIGN 
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Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) Faculty of Health Sciences, 
Department of Health Management 
organized an informative Organ 
Donation seminar in collaboration 
with the TRNC Ministry of Health 
on May 21st, 2018 Monday at 10:00, 
at EMU Mustafa Afşin Ersoy Hall. 
A total of 25 organ transplants were 
carried out in the Turkish Republic 
of Northern Cyprus in 2015, with 
the approval of the “Cell, Tissue and 
Organ Transplantation Regulation” 
by the Council of Ministers, with 
11 live and 14 brain deaths. The 
seminar’s slogan was “Don’t let your 
organs become dirt, let them come to 
life in a body” and the speaker of the 
event was Ministry of Health Internal 
Diseases and Nephrology Specialist 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Düriye Deren Oygar. 

In the opening speech, Prof.Dr. 
Mehtap Malkoç stated that effective 
communication in health care is 
very important because raises the 
awareness of society and overcome 
the misconceptions of such a seminar 
bring about the happiness of voicing. 
Prof. Dr. Malkoç also noted that 
they are prominent faculty with 
their social awareness projects. After 
Prof. Dr. Malkoç’s speech, EMU 
Vice Rector for Student Affairs, 
Prof. Dr. H. Tanju Besler noted that 
organ donation, an important issue 
in the TRNC, will be discussed 
at this meeting and is of great 
importance in terms of awareness-
raising. Prof. Dr. Besler added that 
he hoped that this meeting would 
end with an important conclusion.

Cadaveric Organ Transplant 
is in the forefront in developed 
countries
As a speaker, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Düriye 
Deren Oygar shared examples and 
information from all over the world as 
well as topics such as organ donation, 

organ transplants, Cell, Tissue, Organ 
Transplant Law in TRNC. Attention 
to the importance of organ donation 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Oygar noted that in 
developed countries, cadaveric organ 
transplant was at the forefront place 
and that this was a more appropriate 
treatment. Assoc. Prof. Dr. Oygar 
stated that by taken organs from the 
cadaver whose brain death occurred 
can give a chance to life for 8 people 
and added that a new the organ 
donation was made as a result of 
application to the Ministry of Health 
Coordination Board Secretariat. 
Assoc. Prof Dr. Oygar mentioned 
that there are few people who are 
cadaver donors in the world and this 
is the problem of the whole world. 
Additionally, she gave information 
about organ transplants from cadaver 
rates such as in TRNC of 60%, in 
the UK %90, and in Turkey %10. 
Recalling that they are working to 
increase the rate of TRNC, Assoc. 
Prof. Dr. Oygar thanked EMU for 
supporting the realization of such 
an effective information seminar. 
İbrahim Yazıcı, a theologian who 
performed kidney transplantation 

from a cadaver at the seminar, told 
about his returning to the life again. 
Emphasizing that organ donation 
has no drawbacks; Yazıcı also 
stated with a great importance that 
religion does not contradict science.

At the end of the informing seminar, 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Düriye Deren 
Oygar was awarded a plaque by 
Mehtap Malkoç. At the seminar, 
District Governor of Gazimağusa 
Dürdane Acı, EMU Health 
Management Program Coordinator 
Erkan Malkoç, EMU Academic and 

Administrative Staff and students 
gave support with their participations 
as well as many associations, 
institutions, organizations.

20 people donated their organs: 
At the end of the seminar, the 
participants were informed that 
20 people donated their organs 
and the organ donation records in 
EMU will continue until July, 1st 
2018. Those who wish to apply 
or receive information can reach 
the Secretariat of the Faculty of 
Health Sciences at 630 3939.

“ORGAN TRANSPLANT IN TRNC” DISCUSSED IN EMU
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The Eastern Mediterranean 
University (EMU) Faculty of 
Tourism held a “Protecting  Cultural 
Heritage” themed Tourism Day. The 
annual EMU International Tourism 
Day took place in front of the Faculty 
of Tourism and featured different 
music and dance performances.
The opening speech of Tourism Day 

was delivered by EMU Faculty of 
Tourism Vice-Dean Assoc. Prof. Dr. 
Ali Öztüren. Extending his gratitude 
to everyone who contributed to the 
organization of the event Assoc. 
Prof. Dr. Öztüren stated that tourism 
resources must be protected and 
passed down to future generations. 
Highlighting that cultural heritage 

should be protected Assoc. Prof. Dr. 
Öztüren noted that this is important 
in order to understand our differences 
and similarities. Indicating that 
protecting our culture doesn’t equate 
to disrespecting other cultures, Assoc. 
Prof. Dr. Öztüren underlined that 
the Tourism Day is an opportunity 
to strengthen the relationship 

between different cultures and 
celebrate their interaction.

Donations to Syrian and 
Palastinian Children:
The Tourism Day event which 
garnered a great deal of attention 
was organized by EMU Faculty of 
Tourism academic staff memebers 
Asst. Prof. Dr. Nazenin Ruso, Nafia 
Akdeniz and Turan Değirmencioğlu. 
The proceeds of stand sales were 
used to buy Syrian and Palestinian 
children shoes, clothes and 
stationaries. The three stands that 
generated the most income were 
presented certificates of achievement. 
At the stands, EMU Tourism students 
sold food, posters and promotional 
items of a country of their choice. 
The students showed great awareness 
by preparing everything with their 
own budget. A musical performance 
from Kurultay Akbay and his 
orchestra also took place at the event.

EMU FACULTY OF TOURISM ORGANIZE 
TOURISM DAY ACTIVITY
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Eastern Mediterranean 
University’s (EMU) 2015 
African Long Jump champion, 
Nigerian athlete Ese Brume 
who came fifth at the Rio 2016 
Olympic Games Long Jump 
competition and first at the 2014 
Commonwealth Games took 
this year’s world lead with a 
6.82 jump at the first leg of the 
IAAF World Challenge Series 
2018 long jump competition.

At the competition that took place 
on Saturday, the 19th of May 
2018 at Kingston, Jamaica Ese 
Brume jumped 16 centimeters 
further that Olympic and World 
Champion American athlete 
Shakeelah Saunders to claim first 
place. Ese Brume who is only 21 
years of age is being shown as 
the favorite for the 2020 Tokyo 
Olympic Games. Ese Brume 
who is continuing her training 

with coaches Hasan Maydon and 
Yaya Kayode made the Turkish 
Republic of Northern Cyprus 
and EMU proud by obtaining 
a world leading jump in 2018. 

EMU’s athlete Ese Brume had 
recently become double Turkish 
champion in Long Jump and 200 
meters. The standing of the latest 
long jump competition at which 
Ese Brume jumped further than 

any athlete this year is as follows: 

Ese Brume, Nijerya: 6.82 
Shakeelah Saunders, ABD: 6.65
Tisanna Hickling, Jamaika: 6.60
Lorraine Ugen, İngiltere: 6.57
Christabel Nettey, Canada: 6.54
Tianna Bartoletta, ABD: 6.51
Chanice Porter, Jamaika: 6.44
Jasmine Todd, ABD: 6.26

EMU’S OLYMPIC ATHLETE ESE BRUME JUMPS TO A 
WORLD LEAD
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Eastern Mediterranean University 

Atatürk Research and Application 

Center (EMU-ATAUM) President 

Asst. Prof. Dr. Turgay Bülent 

Göktürk released a statement 

on the 99th anniversary of 19 

May Commemoration of Atatürk 
Youth and Sports Day. Asst. Prof. 
Dr. Turgay Bülent Göktürk’s 
statement reads as follows:

“19 May 1919 is the first day of 
national sovereignty. On this day, 
the first steps towards establishing 
the Republic of Turkey were 
taken. This is a day when a 
nation showed determination to 
exist despite vast absence. When 
Atatürk stepped foot on Samsun 
our National Independence 
Struggle Action Phase begun. 
 
Atatürk’s monumental work Nutuk 
firstly summarized his decision 
and the piteous situation of the 
Ottoman Empire when he arrived 
in Samsun on the 19 May 1919.
Along with the nation, 
despite all difficulties Atatürk 

managed to save the country 
from imperialistic occupying 
forces and carry out reforms to 
establish a modern Republic 
of Turkey which he describes 
as his most important work.

Great Leader Mustafa Kemal 
Atatürk entrusts the Republic 
to Turkish youth and explains 
how they will protect it in his 
Address to Turkish Youth. 

Mustafa Kemal Atatürk emphasizes 
the importance he shows to this day 
by saying “19 May is my birthday”. 
We are thankful and commemorate 
Atatürk, his fellow fighters and 
all martyrs who died to make this 
land our country. I wish you a 
happy 19 May Commemoration 
of Atatürk Youth and Sports Day.

EMU – ATAUM PRESIDENT 
ASST. PROF. DR. GÖKTÜRK RELEASES 

19 MAY STATEMENT 

Faculty of Tourism
1 - Huseyin Araslı, Boshra 
Hejraty Namin, and A. 
Mohammed Abubakar. 
“Workplace incivility as a 
moderator of the relationships 
between polychronicity and job 
outcomes.” International Journal 
of Contemporary Hospitality 

Management 30, no. 3 (2018): 
1245-1272.

Faculty of Engineering
1 - Beltran Morales, Gursoy 
Turan, Umut Yildirim, and J. 
Paul. “Distribution of strong 
earthquake input energy in tall 
buildings equipped with damped 

outriggers.” The Structural 
Design of Tall and Special 
Buildings no.8(2018): e1463.

2 - Kemal Dirgen Tozer, Tahir 
Çelik, and G. Emre Gürcanlı. 
“Classification of Construction 
Accidents in Northern Part of 
Cyprus.” Teknik Dergi 29, no. 2 

(2018): 8295-8316.

Faculty of Arts and Sciences
1 - Mazharimousavi, S. Habib, 
and M. Halilsoy. “Repeated 
crossing of two concentric 
spherical thin-shells with charge.” 
International Journal of Modern 
Physics D, no.7 (2018): 1850064.

This Week’s Academic Publications Source: Web of Science                                                                                         
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THIS WEEK IN TURKEY’S PROMOTION

	 Education	expert	Süleyman	Beledioğlu	delivered	a	seminar	titled	“How	to	be	more	successful	with	the	new	exam	system	at	
events	in	Kütahya	on	the	21st	of	May	2018.	Before	the	seminars	İzmir	Liaison	Officer	Gülçin	Yayan	İrdem	delivered	promotional	university	

presentations.

	 Education	expert	Süleyman	Beledioğlu	delivered	a	seminar	titled	“How	to	be	more	successful	with	the	new	exam	system	at	events	in	
İzmir’s	Torbalı	providence	on	the	22st	of	May	2018.	Before	the	seminars	İzmir	Liaison	Officer	Cansu	Okyay	delivered	promotional	university	

presentations.

	 Education	expert	Süleyman	Beledioğlu	delivered	a	seminar	titled	“How	to	be	more	successful	with	the	new	exam	system	at	events	
in	Muğla	and	Fethiye	on	the	23rd	and	24th	of	May	2018.	Before	the	seminars	Antalya	Liaison	Officer	Tufan	Otuzaltı	delivered	promotional	

university	presentations.

Seminars	were	delivered	by	
Department	of	Translation	

and Interpretation academic 
staff	member	Ahmet	Sanel	and	
Department	of	Foreign	Language	
Education	academic	staff	member	
Assoc.	Prof.	Dr.	Javanshir	Shibliyev	
at	the	Özel	Dilko	College	Promotion	
Days	on	the	22nd-24th	of	May	2018.	
Before	the	seminars	İstanbul	Liaison	
Officer	Çağla	Kucur	Atıs	delivered	
promotional	university	presentations.


